

## A MESSAGE FROM THE BINOEDERS

To Our St. Bernadette Family,

I wish we could find the perfect way to thank everyone for being so thoughtful and generous this school year. In big ways, small ways, in every single way, your generous spirit has touched our lives more times than we can count. Thank you so much for all of the love, support and encouragement that you have shown our family. We are blessed to be a part of such a wonderful school and parish. Your thoughtfulness is a gift we will always treasure.

Enjoy the summer with your family and friends. Make each day count....you never know what tomorrow may bring.

Much love, Marcus, Heather, Ben and Jenna Binoeder